From:

To: TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE
Subject: A303 Stonehenge
Date: 13 December 2021 15:21:01

| received a letter from your department dated 8 December 2021 regarding the A303
Stonehenge, with an enquiry TN number of_ on phoning this number | was told to
use a different

TN number namely_ only to be told this was the wrong number as it was to do
with the covid virus. Apparently my call was not the first they had received in error. Maybe you
should

check this out.

My letter to you dated 26th August concerning the A303 was regarding my idea for an alternative
solution and avoiding a tunnel. However, you replied on 26 August 2021, telling me that my
submission had arrived too late for consideration.

Your letter of the 8 December informed me that there was now a re-determination process and
would | like my letter to be taken into account as part of the process. The answer of course is
YES.

My query is, do you still have my original letter and do you just want me to write to you giving
my permission or do you wish me to set it out again for you? If you do wish me to write again |
will happily do so, but it wont be exactly same as | no longer have a copy of the original but | do
have my notes, so there is no problem there.

Please let me know as soon as possible as | do not wish to meet any new deadlines.

Yours faithfully.

Hilary Rennie

I

Burpham

Guildford
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